Samaritan & Bethany STAY UPDATED! OCTOBER 2024

DID YOU SEE US ON THE NEWS? LEGISLATORS VISIT

We were honored to host Minnesota Senators
Liz Bolden and Erin Murphy this past month.
The senators toured our neighborhoods.
Afterwards, attending an open forum with
the residents and staff. We were pleased to
share our stories and the positive impact
that funding could have on our community!

Contact your legislators today to advocate for senior care and funding!







BEST OF THE BEST

We did it! We are thrilled to announce that we were a finalist in Rochester's Post Bulletin Best of the Best! A heartfelt thank you to everyone who voted and shared our journey. We are incredibly grateful to have the opportunity to create a welcoming home for our residents every day!

SAVE THE DATE - NOVEMBER 1ST!

You are invited ~ Bring the kiddos for a fun filled afternoon visiting with residents and showing off the little ghouls costumes! Join us at 1:30pm in the Home on Eighth Living Room & Pub. Hope to see you there!



BASKET RAFFLE

Thank you to everyone who purchased tickets for our basket raffle & CONGRATS to the big winners! We raised \$2,000 for our wheelchair van campaign! Check out our Instagram or Facebook to see a reel highlighting all the fun!





Wayne, our Foundation Leader, has been busy! We have applied for 2 grants that could bring in \$40,000+ to our Wheelchair Accessible Van Campaign. We won't hear back until early 2025 if we got the funding.



FOOD DRIVE SUCCESS

In September, we hosted a friendly competition among staff, residents, and visitors to contribute to our staff food shelf. Thanks to the overwhelming generosity of everyone involved, we successfully stocked the shelves. Arbor Terrace emerged as the big winner donating an impressive 72 items.



Samaritan Bethany